NOTICETO THE PUBLIC

March 24, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:
Beloit Health System and Nommo Donald have filed an Appeal of Administrative Decision of the
Director of Planning & Building Services/Zoning Officer's approval of an Architectural Review
Certificate and Certificate of Zoning Compliance on January 14, 2022 for a new medical facility in
a C-3, Community Commercial District, for the property located at:

2102 Freeman Parkway.

The following public hearing with contested case proceedings* will be held regarding this Appeal:

Board of Appeals. Tuesday, April 12, 2022, at 6:00 PM or as soon thereafter as the matter can be
heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

*The Board of Appeals may adjourn into Closed Session pursuant to Section 19.85(1)(a), Wis.
Stats. to deliberate concerning a case which was the subject of any judicial or quasi-judicial trial or
hearing before this body.

The Board of Appealsis authorized to hear and decide appeals where it is aleged thereisan error in
any order, requirement, decision or determination made by any administrative official of the City in
administration of the Zoning Ordinance.

For more information, contact Drew Pennington at (608) 364-6711.
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